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Resolution Regarding Support for the Apartment Family Students’ Council (AFSC) E-Bus 

Compromise  

Whereas, the AFSC represents students living in Campus View, Tulip Tree, Hepburn, Nutt, 

Bicknell, Evermann, Redbud, Banta, University East, and Third & Union resident buildings; 

Whereas, the Student Transportation Board (STB) voted last year to remove weekend and 

semester break E-bus service to College Mall;  

Whereas, the STB chose to redirect the E-bus to run every 30 minutes versus every 60 minutes 

through the core of campus;  

Whereas, with no E-bus service students in the AFSC represented residential buildings would 

require a bus transfer from the E-bus to the 9-bus at the Wells Library; 

Whereas, the AFSC deems these bus transfers as an unnecessary hindrance to the residents of the 

residential buildings; 

Whereas, the campus bus system is supported solely by the student transportation fee; 

Whereas, the student transportation fee received only a 1.2% increase in academic year 2015-

2016 and no increase for academic year 2016-2017;  

Therefore, be it resolved that the Graduate and Professional Student Government Assembly 

encourages the following – 

1. Restoration of a single trip or a reduced E-bus schedule to College Mall during weekends 

for students in residential buildings represented by the AFSC 

2. Collaboration between the STB and the AFSC as to the best ways to serve all students 

given the budgetary constraints of university transportation; and  
 

Respectfully submitted to and passed by the Graduate and Professional Student Government 

Assembly on this 2nd day of October, 2015. 
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